
tyler hoyt <thoyt12512@yahoo.com> 
 
Hello, 
As someone who enjoys vacationing in Oregon, I think it’s imperative to support the Safe Waters Act of 
2019. Healthy water is a must for the well being of humans and animals alike.  
I understand that timber needs to be harvested, but there needs to be firmer regulations on these 
practices. Clear cutting and pesticide/herbicide use goes beyond harming aesthetics of the land- it 
impacts natural processes that are the true reason I travel to Oregon for. My friends and I love to fish 
and spend time outdoors in the wilderness exploring nature. With that, please support HR 2656. 
 
Respectfully, 
Tyler Hoyt 
 


